
OFFICE OF THE FORMER VICE PRESIDENT 
THE HONORABLE AL GORE 

May 31 , 2005 

The Honorable Bob Dole 
601 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
North Building, 101h Floor 
\Vash~~-~0004-2601 

Dear r o e: 

Thank you so much for sending me a copy of your memoir, One 
Soldier' s Story. I sincerely look forward to having a chance to read it. 

Also, I want you to know what a pleasure it has been to work with you 
again in recent years. I very much look forward to our continued friendship. 

Again, thank you and I hope that you are well. Tipper joins me in 
sending our best wishes. 
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